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11 November 2019   

 

Response to Bush Fire Danger  
 
Dear parent/carer,  

As you may be aware, our local area has been issued with a ‘catastrophic’ fire danger rating for tomorrow.   

 

To ensure the safety of students and staff, a decision has been made that our school will not be operating 

on Tuesday 12 November. It will be closed all day. There will be no staff on site tomorrow at any time. Please 

ensure that you put supervision arrangements in place for your child tomorrow.  

 

To ensure that we continue to support student learning on this day, I encourage you to involve your children 

in any of the following beneficial learning opportunities at home: homework, independent recall practise (eg; 

number facts, sight words, letters, sounds), reading, class related project, gross motor activities, use of online 

educational websites (eg; Mathletics) diary/journal writing, playing music, making art, family chores.  

 

Please refer to the NSW Department of Education website for up to date information about school closures: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/school-safety 

 

The school is expected to recommence operations on Wednesday 13 November unless other advice is issued. 

 

Any further information from the school will be communicated through our Skoolbag app. 

 

We hope you all remain safe and look forward to resuming our learning at school as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Elise Berwick 

Principal 
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